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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Support Comprehensive Muni Service
Date: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 8:35:49 AM

Hello Supervisors,
 
Please see below public comment for File No. 210100, Item 41 on today’s agenda.
 
Regards,
 
 
Jackie Hickey
Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689
Phone: (415) 554-5184 | Direct: (415) 554-7701
jacqueline.hickey@sfgov.org| www.sfbos.org
 

From: Robert Feinbaum <bobf@att.net> 
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 4:48 PM
To: Peskin, Aaron (BOS) <aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
<board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Haney, Matt (BOS) <matt.haney@sfgov.org>;
shaman.walton@sfgov.org; Ronen, Hillary <hillary.ronen@sfgov.org>; Mar, Gordon (BOS)
<gordon.mar@sfgov.org>; Preston, Dean (BOS) <dean.preston@sfgov.org>; MTABoard
<mtaboard@sfmta.com>; asha.safai@sfgov.org; ChanStaff (BOS) <chanstaff@sfgov.org>;
MandelmanStaff, [BOS] <mandelmanstaff@sfgov.org>; MelgarStaff (BOS) <melgarstaff@sfgov.org>;
Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>; mallory moench
<mallory.moench@sfchronicle.com>; Rachel Swan <rswan@sfchronicle.com>; Carly Graf
<cgraf@sfexaminer.com>
Subject: Support Comprehensive Muni Service
 

 

SaveMUNI's Statement on Comprehensive Transit Service
February 1, 2021
 
                                                                      
SaveMUNI supports the resolution introduced by Supervisor Myrna Melgar at the last Board of
Supervisors meeting to quickly restore Muni service to all of San Francisco.
 
We believe that comprehensive Muni service is the only equitable way forward for transit in San
Francisco.  No part of the city and no resident, especially those who are elderly and disabled ,should be
denied first class public transit service.
 



To all who regard this as a fond hope in times of budget constraint, we say  prioritize.  The SFMTA must
make transit service its number one priority and trim its budget, where necessary, to keep a
comprehensive transit system functioning.
 
SaveMUNI has long urged the SFMTA to conduct a comprehensive management audit of its operations.
 The pandemic has only made this study more essential.  We believe that an independent analysis of the
SFMTA's structure and operations will lead to a more effective organization and point the way to
budgetary adjustments necessary to maintain  comprehensive Muni service.
 
Contact:  Bob Feinbaum
              President, SaveMUNI
              Email:   bobf@att.net            Phone:  510 534-7008
 


